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- I attended the Area 60 Fourth Quarterly Meeting on November 21st, 2005 
- Attended the workshop on “Communication in Area 60” 

- Everyone in the fellowship of Alcoholics Anonymous plays a vital part in 
communication to preserve and enhance our legacy of unity, because of which 
service and recovery can take place. From the home group member (in group 
conscience or business meetings), to the GSR (in District and Area meetings), all 
the way down to the General Service Conference, all members have an 
opportunity to contribute to the collective group conscience. (refer to the Second 
Tradition and the Fourth Concept)  

- The Area quarterly business was as follows 

- Districts 7, 11, 22, and 70 proposed a Day Of Sharing on April 22, 2006 
I voted in favor, the proposal passed unanimously. 
- Districts 23, 29, and 42 proposed a Day Of Sharing on June 10, 2006 
I voted in favor, the proposal passed unanimously. 

- The agenda items were addressed as follows 
a)


